 CATERING WITH THE
' RIGHT INGREDIENTS

Dear Parents

We’re excited to advise you that Cheshire East Catering in

partnership with your school, will be supporting the World Food
Programme during World Food Week from 10th to 16th October.

We will be backing their project, which aims to provide free school
meals for less fortunate school children in Kenya by working closely
with Unilever Food Solutions.

The World Food Programme is the largest humanitarian agency
fighting hunger worldwide and is the food aid arm of the United
Nations. It is funded entirely by voluntary donations and its
ultimate objective is to eliminate the need for food aid.

To support the initiative, the catering team will be putting on a
Indian Theme menu on Thursday 20th October which is one of the
different tastes and cultures that are key to the countries across
the globe that the World Food Programme supports.

We’re all too aware how important school meals are to our own
children and this initiative is a great opportunity to help.

We hope you will join us in supporting this initiative and we look
forward to letting you know how the fundraising progresses.

Yours sincerely

B B3 Unilever
g«, 5 Food @ FOUNDATION
269 Solutions | Unitwer
WFP
B g’%} World Food
° . Programme
SOl Asoccafion ==

FOOD FOR LIFE

| #SHAREAMEAL
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